





Ollaberry Primary School, Ollaberry, Shetland ZE29RT 01595807270 www.ollaberry.shetland.sch.uk ollaberry@shetland.gov.uk juliamcqinlay@shetland.qov.uk

11th November 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

Read Write Count Bags for Primary 2 and Primary 3 pupils

I am delighted to let you know that your child will be receiving a Read Write Count bag next week. The quality of the resources in these bags is very high.

The children will have opportunities to engage with some of the resources in class this week and next week before being gifted their bags to take home on Friday 20th November.

I'd like to share with you some ideas about how to get the most out of these resources and invite you to attend an informal session with me on Vscene on Wednesday 18th November at 7.30pm. I will be happy to answer any questions you may have about the Read Write Count bags. I will send out invitations to the session by email.

Information for parents/carers about encouraging and supporting reading at home can be found here:

https://www.scottishbooktrust.com/parents-and-carers

I look forward to 'seeing' you all on Wednesday 18th November.

Yours sincerely

Julia McGinlay

Acting Head Teacher